
Hello Year 2  Summer 4 

 

We hope you are all well and being good for your grownups at home. 

We have really enjoyed talking to you over the last couple of weeks 

and hearing about all of the amazing activities you have been doing 

at home. 

Here are some activities to keep you busy over the next couple of 

weeks. Remember to send photos of your work to our email address: 

Year2@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

We really enjoy reading your messages and seeing your hard work so 

remember to keep sending those emails. 

We will be displaying your work on our website because we are so 

proud of you and want everyone to see your wonderful work. 

Keep safe, be good and keep smiling. 

Love  

Your Year 2 teachers 
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